
 

 

 
Monday 29th March 2021 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
I am pleased to be able to let you know that the school is running an additional study programme for Year 11 and Year 
13 students over the Easter holidays.  
 
This study programme involves targeted sessions for particular students, aimed at ensuring they achieve the best 
possible grades in their final assessments. As you will be aware, examinations will not be taking place as usual this 
summer. The Easter holiday sessions will therefore focus on giving students an opportunity to complete coursework and 
helping to address any gaps in learning that have arisen as a result of school closure. 
 
Please find the details of the sessions that will be running as part of this programme below.  Students will receive a 
separate letter from Directors of Learning with information regarding the sessions they are required to attend. Sessions 
will run from 9am-1pm with a break at 11am. Students will be provided with refreshments during the break time.  
 
 

Date  Monday 12th April Tuesday 13th April  Wednesday 14th 
April 

Thursday 15th April  Friday 16th April  

Session 
(9am-1pm) 

Y11 Business with Mr 
Dobbs-309 
 
Y13 Business with Mr 
Dobbs-309 
 
Y13 English with Ms 
Conor-501 
 

Applied Science 
Diploma and 
Foundation Diploma 
with Ms Saleh- 506 
 
Y11 Sociology with 
Miss Ibrahim-306 

L2 HSC with Ms 
Taylor-407 
 
Y13 HSC with Ms 
Khan-410 
 
Y11 HSC with Ms 
Ribchester-309 
 
Applied Science 
Extended Diploma 
with Ms Lachporia- 
-506 
 

Y11 English with 
Mr Cook-309 
 
Y13 Film Studies 
with Mr Cook-309 
 
 
Y13 Performing 
Arts with Ms 
Dickson-Theatre 
 
Y13 HSC with Ms 
Khan-410 
 
Year 13 re-sit English-
501 
 

No intervention  

 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if have any questions about this. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Ms R Christofides 



 

 

Assistant Principal 
 
 
 


